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Emerald News 
Our Friday PE this term has 
been gymnastics. Last 
week we looked at 
symmetrical movements 
and practiced slides, rolls 
and cartwheels to travel 
symmetrically. 

 

In Geography we have been finding out information about our focus European 
country, Italy. The children enjoyed accessing the website we have suggested for 
home learning and used their computing media skills to create a fact page. In DT we 
have been learning about hygiene and food preparation techniques. We practiced 
knife techniques – bridge cut, claw slice and secure with fork as well as ensuring we 
could set an analogue scale and measure liquid. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Maths we have been learning about division using our times table knowledge to 
solve questions. We have been solving word problems and working on our 
reasoning skills to be able to explain our understanding using mathematical 
language – a very important skill as we move through the juniors. In English we 
have been creative writing to invent a new chapter for our book where Tomas takes 
his dragon, Flicker to school.  

Date to remember: Wednesday 6th April, 2.45pm in the hall - join us for our end of 
project outcome to see our fantastic learning.  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger.  


